3rd December 1932

Dear 8irs,

/5 " pIeTQ"

We beg to acquaint you that the Owner has requesied o
have the above vessel surveyed for fresboard at Hamburgz where ib
iz understood the vessel is now lying.

The Norwegian Authorities have no particulars regardin
the freeboard of this vessel but we have cabled the Londen
Office and asked them to forward you the available particulars
which thsy heve by air mail,

In writing your report we have to request that you
will be guidsd by the London Office letter of the 17th August
resarding freshosrds for Norwegian Ships and we wish to draw you
special attention to the reguirements for Timber Cargo fresboard
shenld the Owmer desire to have this freeboard aseigned. The
Owmer ‘s auperintendhnt will be on the vessel.

We are,Dear Sirs,
YourgAaithfully
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